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Cardinal Griffin  
On Thursday I had the pleasure of attending the Cardinal Griffin Awards 
Evening. It was a great celebration of children’s achievement and Catholic 
education. I was really pleased to see several of our ex students receiving 
awards - Ellie W, Isabel A, Lily A and Caoimhe G. What really struck me was 
the way the children at Cardinal Griffin really celebrated the success of all 
of the children; they were genuinely happy for their peers that had been 
chosen.  
 
I have also witnessed these qualities in our children here at                      
St. Josephs, they really are happy for their friends when they do well.  
 
If you are thinking about High School choices and would like to know more 
about Cardinal Griffin please come in and ask.  

Blessing of the Chapel and Holy Family Room 
 
Bishop David McGough will be joining us for Mass on Thursday where he will 
bless the school chapel and the Holy Family room. We are extremely lucky 
that Bishop David has found this time in his busy schedule to celebrate with 
us and we are all looking forward to the day!  

Mini Vinnies  
On Thursday last week Fr. Peter commissioned the work of our new         
Mini-Vinnies and welcomed them into the SVP family.  We look forward to    
working alongside Mrs Rooke and the SVP society at church and helping the   
people of our school and parish community.  

Girls’ Football  
Congratulations to the girls that played in the football tournament on 
Wednesday. They had never played together as a team before this       
tournament and managed to finish second in their group. They showed     
excellent determination and teamwork and were a credit to the school. 
Well done girls!  



               
 
 
    

Future Events 
 

Wednesday 23 October   Year 4 Trip to Dudley Zoo 
Thursday 24 October   Break up for Half Term 
Thursday 24 October  Sweets and Treats Bingo - 6pm 
Monday 4 November    Return to school  
Monday 4 November  Return Samaritan Christmas Child Boxes 
Tuesday 5 November   4-7pm Parents’ Evening NO CLASS CLUBS 
Thursday 7 November   4-7pm Parents’ Evening NO NETBALL 
Thursday 14 November     PTFA Movie Night 3.15-5pm 
Tuesday 26 November   Year 2 Trip to Sea Life Centre 
Friday 20 December   Break up for Christmas  

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS THIS TERM  
Clubs running this term: 
Monday:      Football for years 3-6 All welcome 
Tuesday:     Class clubs for years 1-6  
Thursday:   Netball for years 3-6 All welcome 
Mon-Fri:     Morning Club from 8.00am (£1.50) available to all children 
                  Afterschool Club until 4.30pm (£2.50) available to all children 

Star Learner     Week 007  
Nursery   Emma 
Class A     Lauren 
Class B     Ollie 
Class C     William 
Class D     Braxon 
Class E     Lexi-May 
Class F     Evan 
Class G    Harry  

School Lottery 
 
Congratulations to Kerry Docherty on winning this weeks lottery. 
If you would like to be in with the chance of winning a cash prize and sup-
porting the school at the same time please go on to the school website and 
look under  parents/school lottery for details of how to enter.  

Star Person     Week 007  
Nursery   Sophia-Rose  
Class A     Rogan 
Class B     Ivy 
Class C     Krystal 
Class D     Finn 
Class E     Jack 
Class F     Olivia 
Class G     Orla 

Star Presentation    Week 007 
Nursery  Tommy 
Class A  Bonnie 
Class B     Poppy 
Class C     Ellie-Jai 
Class D    Ronnie 
Class E     Nevaeh 
Class F     Lacey 
Class G  Keira 

Star Friend    Week 007  
Nursery Penelope 
Class A Molly 
Class B   Brody 
Class C Lily-Anne 
Class D    Dougie 
Class E     Ruby 
Class F     Alfie M 
Class G     Evie 


